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EXHIBITION OF VICTIMS' CLOTHING AND PERSONAL EFFECTS TO TAKE PLACE AT GATE 3

The Office of Missing Persons and Forensics (OMPF), with the assistance of the Missing Persons Unit of UNMIK Police, The International Committee of the Red Cross (ICRC) and the International Commission of Missing Persons (ICMP), will organize on Saturday 1 February and Sunday 2 February an exhibition of clothes and personal effects of 32 victims recovered from the Orthodox Cemetery of Prizren.

According to available information, the human remains may belong to Serbian victims who went missing in the Prizren area after June 1999. The exhibition will take place at the OMPF facility at Gate 3.  

The facility will also have separate areas for UNMIK CIVPOL Missing Persons Identification officers; pathologists, anthropologists, odontologists, blood collection officers, psychological support and first aid.

The exhibition will be open each day from 11.00 hrs to17.00 hrs.  Mr. Jose Pablo Baraybar, head of Office of Missing Persons and Forensics will be available for interviews.

For further information please contact the Office on Missing Persons and Forensics at 038-504-604-3899.

